
Technology-free Recess
Did you know that our recesses are 
technology free? We have had great feedback 
from students, families and staff about how 
happy they are to be playing outside with 
friends and family members. Thanks for your 
support!

Parent Council
It would be wonderful to have a parent/family 
council for Exshaw School. If you would like to 
learn more about this, please join me at 3:15 
p.m. on October 19. Should you wish to meet 
virtually please email: jody.keon@crps.ca 

IMPORTANT DATES:
● Wed Oct 5    World Teacher’s Day
● Fri Oct 7       Early Dismissal
● Mon Oct 10  NO SCHOOL
● Thu Oct 13   Picture Day
● Oct 17-21     Bus Safety Week
● Oct 17-21     Walk for Chanie Wenjack
● Wed Oct 19  Parent Council
● Wed Oct 19 @7pm  Public Board 

Meeting at Banff Elementary
● Fri Oct 21     Early Dismissal
● Mon Oct 31  Halloween Parade
● Fri Nov 4      NO SCHOOL

Parent - Teacher Interviews:
● Wed Nov 2 from 4-7pm
● Thu Nov 3 from 5-8pm
● Fri Nov 4 from 8:30-11:30am

Welcome to Fall!
September has flown by and we are all settling into school routines. Ms. Keon is excited to be 
back in the building as Principal and loved seeing so many families at our welcome back 
BBQ! Students ran in the Terry Fox run, and wore orange on Sept. 29 to honour Truth and 
Reconciliation day. The tipi will remain up for another week and we are grateful for our Elders 
and knowledge keepers to build our understanding of culture and language.

Attendance
At Exshaw School, an expectation for all students 
is that each student attends at least 90%. We 
want to set each student up for success and to do 
that, they must be at school on time each day. 
Attendance is very important to support growth. 
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Stoney Language App
https://www.stoneyeducation.ca/stoney-nakod
a-language 


